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INYO COUNTY HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES 

BEHAVIORAL HEALTH ADVISORY BOARD 

WEDNESDAY, December 13, 2023 

2:30 pm 

 

Offered In Person at 1360 N. Main 

Street, Bishop  

And virtually via Microsoft Teams 

 
Informational Notes Only – No Quorum 

 

 

Call To Order/Welcome 

The Meeting was called to order at 2:40 pm. 

INTRODUCTIONS 

All present, in person and virtual, introduced themselves. 

 

Membership Present 

In Person: Lynn Martin, Supervisor Trina Orrill 

 

Virtual: None  

 

Community & Staff Present 

In Person: Anna Scott, Gina Ellis, Vivian De La Riva, Brandon De Haven, Noni 

Raley, Araceli Morales 

 

Virtual: None 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT 

Lynn Martin commented on the use of public lands. 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

Minutes from November 8, 2023, meeting could not be approved for lack of a quorum.  

(At least 3 BHAB Members must be physically present.)  Informational Notes from 

November 8, 2023, meeting was shared. 

 

INFORMATIONAL AND ACTION ITEMS 

1) Update – Anna Scott 

a. Kimball Pier’s resignation will take effect on 1/10/23. 

b. Interim Leadership support: Anna & Gina will be available for program 



 

 

IF UNABLE TO ATTEND, PLEASE CALL THE OFFICE at 872-2590 or 873-6533 

oversight. Recruitment for clinical supervisor is underway. 

c. We are recruiting for Deputy Director position.  

d. Administrative staff will attend Behavioral Health meetings.  

2) Program Audits 

a. Drug Medical program review.  

b. Eastern Sierra Counseling is in the process of enrolling as a medical provider. 

c. Updates on SUD groups:  Staff will be starting a group in Lone Pine on 

January 5th 10:30-1:00  

d. Wellness Center updates: Groups are offered 3 days a week: Social Wellness 

run by Brandon, Creative Wellness run by Katharine, Mindful Wellness run 

by Vivian & Lily  

e. Progress House Updates: Progress house currently has 5 residents.  

f. Purchase and installation of a sign for Bishop Wellness Center is in progress. 

Staff will review different styles before purchasing. 

g. FIRST Updates: - The name of the FIRST Program is changing to Family 

Strengthening Team.  They are currently giving presentations at the schools 

to make everybody aware of available resources.  

 

The meeting adjourned 3:50 pm 

 

Transcribed by:  Araceli Morales 

 


